
  
 الوزير     

لبنان –بيروت   - رياض الصلح   -زارة المالية  و  
   01- 982189: فاكس  – 1604/1605: مقسم  01-956000: هاتف 

  mediaoffice@finance.gov.lb   :البريد الإلكتروني 
 

Date: 25/09/2018 
 
The Ministry of Finance has issued the following statement: 
 
The Ministry of Finance is currently reminding citizens of their 
obligations other than paying their due taxes and fees, and of the 
exemptions they can benefit from by virtue of the Budget Law so 
they avoid bearing follow-up charges and penalties. 
A website has recently raised questions about the cost of these 
messages and the company sending them. This has stirred a wave 
of questioning from the media that fell in the trap of bad intentions 
laid by the author of the article.  
Therefore, the Ministry of Finance would like to clarify that it has 
not spent a cent on this campaign that falls in the scope of the 
cooperation with the Ministry of Telecommunication and is similar 
to other undertaken by the Ministry with media outlets. You can 
contact the DG of the Ministry of Finance for further clarification 
and details.  
 


